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Newsletter w/c 29th August 2016 
 
 

FREE GROUP TRAINING FOR ALL 
QUEENSIE MEMBERS  
Commenced last Wednesday night at 7pm this will 
be a weekly FREE Group Fitness Training for ALL 
CURRENT MEMBERS over the age of 16 - please 
meet downstairs in the Club House Foyer. Training 
sessions will be run by Tim Hayes. 
 

NIPPER REGISTRATION DAYS:  

NIPPER REGISTRATION DAYS ARE 
THE 11TH AND 18TH SEPTEMBER, 
VOLUNTEERS ARE URGENTLY NEEDED FOR 
REGISRATIONS DESKS AND IN THE 
CLOTHING SHOP.  IF YOU CAN SPARE AN 
HOUR PLEASE CAN YOU CONTACT 
admin@queenscliffslsc.org.au 
 

 

DIARY DATES:  

• MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION DATES  
11TH AND 18TH SEPTEMBER 

• SAVE THE DATE FOR THE BREAKWATER BALL 
SATURDAY 8 OCTOBER 2016 

• ANNUAL GOLF DAY – 25 NOVEMBER 
 

THE BREAKWATER BALL  SATURDAY 8TH OCTOBER 
Supporting Lifeline Northern Beaches and Queenscliff SLSC.  Members 
please support this very worthwhile cause and here is a l ink to the 
website – http://breakwaterball.org/. 
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Thank you to Queensie Surf Club.. 
 

Dear Kev, Dave (Slen), Jules, Kathryn, Grant, Robyn, Carla, Craig, Mark, Tim, Ed and 
all those family members and Masters Water Athletes who volunteered to help on the 
evening, 
 
Thank you very very much for your kind and generous support.  We thought the 
comedy night was a huge success and was thoroughly enjoyed by all.   
 
The fantastic organisation by Slen and the committee of the catering, beer tasting and 
the smooth running of the evening is testament to the dedication of you all.  
 
Through yours and others generous support to the evening, the raffles and auctions 
raised the money required to send off to Worlds our Masters with their Engine Bags 
and send our son Callum to the World Championships as Co-Captain of the Australian 
Youth Lifesaving Team. 
 
We as a family feel honoured and are very proud to be part of QUEENSIE - a 
wonderful and very supportive Surf Lifesaving Club.  
 
Thank you all once again and we look forward to catching up with you at Queensie or 
on the beach soon. 
 
Kind regards 
Sion, Rachele, Callum & Shannon 

 
SRC AND BRONZE MEDALLION INFORMATION 
SESSION SUNDAY 9TH OCTOBER AT 11:00 AM  
 

An information session for candidates who wish to obtain their Surf Life Saving 
Certificate or their Bronze Medallion will be held at Queenscliff SLSC on Sunday 9th 
October at 11:00 am. 
 

At the meeting we will explain the training timetable and you will meet the trainers.  
For those who are unfamiliar with the courses it will  take approximately 7-8 weeks 
of training ,usually one night a week and then  one session on either a Saturday or 
Sunday .  You will   be formally assessed on both the theory and the practical 
aspects of the course. 
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Surf Rescue Certif icate (SRC) - Age of 13 to 15. 
The SRC award is an introductory to surf life saving for teenagers from the age of 13 
to 15. 
 

A prerequisite before candidates can start any training in the Surf is the ability to 
complete a pool swim of 200m within 5 minutes.  
Must be at least 13 years old and financial members of the Club. 
 

Bronze Medallion 
The aim of this course is to provide participants with the skills and knowledge of 
basic patrolling and surf awareness in order to be able to participate in lifesaving 
operations. This is the core award to be a surf lifesaver in Australia. 
A prerequisite before candidates can start any training in the Surf is the ability to 
complete a pool swim of 400m within 9 minutes.  
Must be at least 15 years old and financial members of the Club.  
 

If you are interested in joining the squad or have friends who also wish to participate 
meet on Sunday 9th October 2015 at the clubhouse. 
  

If you have any queries please contact:  
Gavin May  
Trainer  
Queenscliff Surf Life Saving Club  
gavin@may-48a.com  
 

 
 

Carla Thornton  
Admin Assistant  
Queenscliff Surf Life Saving Club  
Carla Thornton 
admin@queenscliffslsc.org.au  
02 9977 2326 

BRANCH & SLS NSW NEWS: 
Nominations for members to be recommended for Life Membership of SLSNSW 
close Friday, 30th September 2016.  
  

For additional information or to view the nomination form please click the link 
below;       http://www.surflifesaving.com.au/m/v/0d670893bc 

 
SLSA PRESIDENT NOMINATIONS 
Nominations are invited from suitably qualified and experienced members for the 
Surf Life Saving Australia honorary position of President.  
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This position is a member of the SLSA Board and Chair of the Board. The position 
will be for a 2 year term, ie 2016/2017 and 2017/2018. Nominations of 
candidates for election as the President must be in the written form (58/11/A) 
prescribed by the Board (attached).  
Candidates must be nominated and seconded by any Individual Member and 
endorsed by the candidate’s State Centre. Candidates must consent to their 
nomination. Failure to provide a written resume will result in non-acceptance of the 
nomination. Candidates will be assessed by the Nominations Committee against the 
skills outlined in section 1.4 and recommendations of the Committee will be 
submitted to Members Election of this position will take place at the SLSA Ltd Annual 
General Meeting, to be held at 4.00pm on Friday 21 October, 2016 at SLSA 
headquarters, 1 Notts Avenue, Bondi Beach Sydney NSW. Nominations close at 
State/Territory Centres(c/- General Manager / Chief Executive Officer) at 5.00pm 
Friday 16 September, 2016. Nominations, with endorsement or otherwise from 
State/Territory Centres, must be received by the SLSA Chief Executive Officer by 
5.00pm Friday 23 September, 2016. 
Please see the attached link with further information 

http://www.queensie.com/uploaded_files/media/circular_08_1617_nominations
_for_slsa_president.pdf 
 

Queenscliff SLSC Club-Wide Raffle  
 

The Cruise and Travel Authority, Market Lane Manly have partnered with QSLSC to 
provide a wonderful prize for our raffle this year. 

The winners can plan their own dream holiday and the most flexible holiday and travel 
voucher anyone could imagine voucher from TTA wil l  cover $4,000 of the costs . 

This travel voucher can be put towards any or all of the elements of a dream holiday 
like: flights, accommodation, a cruise, transfers, train travel, a package, anywhere, 
anytime, adults, children, families.  

No one can say, “I won’t buy that because I’ve been there” – it is 100% their choice. 

Our major club supporter, John Cunningham would be proud if we used the tag line: 
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DREAM / PLAN / TRAVEL 
 

Only 300 books of tickets have been printed so the odds of winning are very good. 
Your friends, work colleagues and family will love to support this raffle and all hope to 
win.     

Books of tickets have been 
printed and are available 
now.  Danny Brosnan and 
Grant Spradbrow will be 
upstairs at the club every 
Sunday at Noon to 
allocate or sell books of 
tickets. 

It is essential that we have 
all members of the club 
actively promoting and 
taking books of tickets to 
sell.   
o Certainly every 

competitor has to be 
responsible for the sale 
or purchase of at least 
two books of tickets to 
help offset mounting 
carnival entry fees. 

o All patrolling members 
must help because this 
can help provide wet 
weather gear. 

 
 
The raffle will be drawn on Friday 25 November 2016 in time to plan a Christmas 
get-away. 


